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Andrea Rosen is AAA Safety Patrol Advisor of the Year 
Recognized for innovative approach to promoting safety and reinforcing traffic safety principles  

 
Everett, WA— Each year, AAA Washington recognizes one 
advisors' contribution to Patrollers’ safety and education. This 
year’s recipient is Andrea Rosen from Forest View Elementary 
School for her innovative approach to promoting safety and 
reinforcing traffic safety principles. 
 
Rosen said she was surprised when she learned she had been 
selected as the 2023 AAA Safety Patrol Advisor of the Year, but 
she shouldn’t have been! In five of the six years she has been an 
advisor, she has had a student inducted into the AAA School 
Safety Patrol Hall of Fame.  
 
“Andrea has gone above and beyond her responsibilities as an 
advisor by helping bring important safety initiatives to fruition,” 
said Erin Rogers, community relations program manager at AAA 

Washington. “Andrea's efforts have fostered a safer school environment and inspired a new 
generation of young leaders who actively advocate for safer communities.” 
 
This years’ 2023 AAA School Safety Patrol Hall of Fame 
inductee is Forest View Elementary fifth grader Ivory Ware. A 
panel of judges from AAA Washington, the Washington Traffic 
Safety Commission (WTSC), the Washington Office of 
Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI) and a regional 
representative for the National Highway Transportation Safety 
Administration (NHTSA) chose these ten outstanding patrollers 
from 41 candidates. 
 
“I’ve being able to watch her confidence blossom into a model 
student to all kids at Forest View and one the staff can count on 
to do the right thing at all times,” said advisor Andrea Rosen. 
“Ivory can be observed telling her fifth grade peers to walk in the 
hall along with supporting her classmates with work they might 
not understand.” 
 
Each year, AAA School Safety Patrollers and Advisors who best exemplify leadership qualities 
and perform their duties with excellence are recognized for their service. Learn more about AAA 
Washington’s Safety Patrol program and its over 100-year history in the state. 
 
---end--- 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 
Erin Rogers, School Safety Patrol Program Manager, 509-590-8085 
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